
 

 

19 June 2020 
 
Dear Year 11 
 
I hope that you are all keeping well and keeping your brains occupied with whatever you are 
studying from September.  This would have been the last week of GCSE examinations, had they 
happened and I know that many of you will have mixed feelings about not having the opportunity to 
sit the exams to prove the level you were able to achieve.   
 
All of our centre assessed grades have been sent to the examination boards and as a school we are 
very confident that they do reflect the evidence we have to indicate each grade. 
 
Results day is Thursday 20 August 2020 and we do plan on having as 'normal' a results day as 
possible, even if this meansthat  we have to socially distance, but I will email you closer to the time 
as conditions could well be different by then. 
 
We still plan on holding our 'Leavers Do' on Friday 28 August 2020 at Rivington Barn, but as I have 
stated previously, I will confirm that with you in July when the venue know whether they will be able 
to host the event or not. 
 
Mr Hooton will be contacting you next week requesting any changes to your contact details so we 
can keep you up to date over the summer. 
 
We also thought it might be nice to keep in touch with each other by sending in a selfie/picture of 
you in your leavers' hoodie that we can put into a gallery on our website.  If you would like to do this 
please email Miss Ruane on vruane@arrowsmith.wigan.sch.uk by next Friday 26 June 2020 and 
she will put a gallery view on the website the following week. 
 
We are still thinking of you and we are all sending our best wishes to you, we miss you and look 
forward to seeing you again, please take care and God bless. 
 
Kindest regards 
 

 
 
M J DUMICAN 
Headteacher 
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